
 

  
 City Council Memorandum 
 

 
 
TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL DATE:   MAY 23, 2017 
 
FROM:  COMMUNITY & ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT       WARDS:  ALL  
  DEPARTMENT 
 
SUBJECT: PLANNING COMMISSION REPORT – 2016 
 
 
ISSUE: 
 
Receive a report of the activities of the Planning Commission for the 2016 calendar year. 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
That the City Council receive and file this report. 
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
The Planning Commission Chairperson Kerry Parker will present the City Planning Commission Report to 
the City Council.  Attached is a copy of Chairperson Kerry Parker’s written report. 
 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact as a result of this report. 
 
 
Prepared by: Rafael Guzman, Community & Economic Development Director 
Certified as to  
availability of funds: Scott G. Miller PhD, Chief Financial Officer/City Treasurer 
Approved by: Al Zelinka, FAICP, Assistant City Manager 
Approved as to form: Gary G. Geuss, City Attorney 
 
Attachment: Report from Chairperson Parker 


